
OUR OTIS PROGRAMME (ON TIME, IN SCHOOL) IS DESIGNED TO PROMOTE
THE IMPORTANCE OF ATTENDANCE.

OUR WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE SINCE SEPTEMBER 4TH = 96.3%
NATIONAL ATTENDANCE = 95.2% 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK
EYFS + KS1 WINNERS = EYFS & YEAR 1= 96.7%

KS2 WINNERS = YEAR 4 = 97.3%

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK

School
Dear all

We hope you had a lovely half term break. 

 Year 2 had a fantastic visit from Cheshire Falconry this past week. The children had a fantastic
opportunity to interact closely with some incredible owls, observe them in flight, and even have

the chance to touch them.

Additionally our Year 5 pupils had their first swimming lesson this week, which the children
thoroughly enjoyed.

We have a busy few weeks ahead please check the Dates for your Diary on page 2.

Moments Matter, Attendance Counts 

Christmas production dates
 Times to be confirmed. 

Thursday 28th November Year 5 & 6 Advent
performance PM & Evening 
Thursday 5th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas
performance PM & Evening 
Thursday 12th December Year 1 & 2 Christmas
performance PM & Evening 
Tuesday 17th December EYFS Nativity am & pm.

 

It has come to our attention that
some vehicles are being parked

inconsiderately around the school,
causing congestion, inconvenience,
and potential hazards for our pupils
and other road users. We kindly ask

you to ensure that you park your
vehicles considerately, following all

traffic rules and regulations.
Please be mindful of where you park

your vehicle, ensuring that you do not
block driveways, access points, or

obstruct the flow of traffic. 

https://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/class/year-1
https://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/class/year-1


School

.
Monday 11th November = Parents Evening 
Wednesday 13th November = Parents Evening 
Wednesday 13th November =  World Kindness Day
Thursday 14th November = B-Tales (KS2 Only)
Friday 15th November =  Children in need Wear what you Love
Wednesday 20th November = Nasal Spray Catch up
Thursday 21st November = Year 3 Trip to Norton Priory
Tuesday 26th November = Hope corner advent assembly
Thursday 28th November = Year 5 &6 Advent Performance

Dates for your Diary
There may be changes or additions to these dates, but we will endeavour to 

let you know with as much notice as possible

Tuesday 3rd December = Height and Weights for Reception & Year
6 and also the Reception vision and hearing screening
Wednesday 4th December = Reception & Year 6 Everyman Theatre
Thursday 5th December = Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas performance
Friday 6th December = Santa Dash = Christmas Jumper/Santa
fancy dress
Thursday 12th December = Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas performance
Friday 13th December = Christmas Jumper day No’2 
Tuesday 17th December = EYFS Christmas performance 
Wednesday 18th December = Christmas Dinner day
Thursday 19th December = House day/ Christmas Film
Friday 20th December = KS1 Breakfast with Santa
Friday 20th December = Christmas jumper day no’ 3
Friday 20th December = School Closes 1.30pm All children must
be collected by an adult.



School
We are delighted to share with you that Year 2 had a wonderful visit from Cheshire

Falconry this week. The children had the amazing opportunity to get up close to some
magnificent owls, watch them fly, and even have the chance to touch them.



School



School
Uniform Reminders

We have got the thumbs up from our children on the
new PE kit.

Children must wear Yellow PE top, Plain bottle green
or black top, or our new green PE top with the school

Logo on
NO Branded clothes . Our new school PE top is now

available to purchase from touchline.

Jewellery 
On health and safety grounds the only jewellery permitted is a wrist

watch (digital/analogue) and ear rings. Children must not wear
Smart Watches or devices that can connect to internet, phone or

have games on. Children may wear a simple/basic ‘Fitbit’ or
pedometer. Ear rings must be plain silver or gold stud ear rings only

– children will be required to remove any all other jewellery. 
 Long hair must be tied up  for PE and nail varnish must not be

worn. We have bobbles in school if children forget or if their
bobbles break. 

Bags
The school does not have the room to accommodate
backpacks/rucksacks. Only school bags are allowed.

Children must not wear Smart Watches. They will be taken off them
and stored away in a lock cupboard.



School
Absences 



School

School Holidays can be found on our school website within the tab heading
 ‘Parent information’

Paper copies can also be found in the letter racks outside the main school office.

Term Dates 2024-2025



School



School
Recently, we have noticed
a significant increase in the
number of vehicles parking
in an unsafe manner during
drop-off and pick-up times.

We understand that the
school's location may pose
challenges when it comes
to finding suitable parking
spots. However, we kindly

ask that you remain
mindful and considerate of
others when parking your

vehicles.
We have also been asked

by the Heath business park
not to park on Heath

boulevard as they are
unable to get big vehicles

down/ up the road.

Parking Reminders


